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The Burdens of Home Energy 

Cost

� Home energy costs have increased faster 

than incomes for low-income households. 

� Utility bills often impose a financial 

hardship on low-income families . 

� Disparities exist between those who 
benefit from the causes of climate 

change and those who bear the costs of 
climate change. 



Benefits of Increasing Energy 
Efficiency in low-income homes

� The Department of Energy reports Energy Star 
qualified homes deliver $200-$400 in annual 
savings compared to conventional homes. 

� Non-”green” benefits include greater 
comfort, convenience, health, safety and 
noise reduction.

� Investment in increasing energy efficiency in 
low-income homes generates significant 
economic activity in the construction industry.  











Funding for Habitat Solar 

Projects 

� Sunlight Solar 

� Oregon Department of Energy High 

Performance Home certification

� Low Income Solar Assistance Program –

Energy Trust of Oregon

� Home Depot Partners In Sustainable Building –

Habitat for Humanity International

� Business Energy Tax Credit – Pass Through 
(BETC) 



Questions?  

� Mark Quinlan 

� Bend Area Habitat for Humanity

� mquinlan@bendhabitat.org

� (541) 385-5387 ext. 100

� www.bendhabitat.org


